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Welcome to the new school year! TOP is a social emotional learning program where
students can build their skills when it comes to communication, problem-solving,

empathy, decision-making, emotion management, responsibility, and so much
more. Students are then able to practice those skills while giving back to the

community and doing community service learning (CSL) projects. So far this school
year, students have created messages of positivity for teachers, talked about ways

to have clear communication, thought about the ways social media can affect
teens, and spoke up about bullying. We are so excited to start a new year of TOP

with all these awesome 6th graders!

MEET OUR STAFF 

Meet Our Staff

 Cheezy, Denim, Bagel and Egg have all been enjoying
facilitating the new 6th graders at Wedgwood and Johnson-
Wabash 6th grade centers. Bagel and Egg joined the TOP

team this year and are both loving it! Bagel is a full-time TOP
specialist and Egg is a practicum student, working towards
her MSW. They both have had various experiences working

with young people in camps, as coaches, and in school
settings. Cheezy and Denim are sharing their knowledge and

skills with the team, and they are all having a great time
facilitating together. 
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An interview
with Jonathan
Hames, the
world's most
innovative
person.

Check out our club visions  and club names that we created for every TOP club this year so that TOP
can be a safe space where students feel comfortable being themselves. 
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CLUB VISIONS 
CREATING A SAFE SPACE WITHIN TOP 

QUESTION OF THE DAY

WHAT IS ONE THING YOU

WOULD LIKE TO GET OUT OF

TOP THIS YEAR? 

We asked our students to
tell  us what they would

like to get out of TOP this
year. Check out the word
cloud that shows all their
wonderful responses!


